
  

            MERCHANT SHIPPING NOTICE 
Issued by the Merchant Shipping Division, Sri Lanka 

 

MSN 01/2009 

 

NOTICE TO SHIP OWNERS/ MANAGERS/ OPERATORS, MASTERS  & SHIP’S 

OFFICERS, MARITIME TRAINING ESTABLISHMENTS,  

CLASSIFICATION SOCIETIES 

 

In order to comply with the international regulations on Search and Rescue (SAR) 

established by the International Maritime Organization (IMO) and the International Civil 

Aviation Authority (ICAO), all 406 MHz Emergency Position Indicating Radio Beacons 

(EPIRB’s), Emergency Locator Beacons (Aircrafts) and Personal Locator Beacons 

(ELB’S & PLB’S) must be registered nationally with the following official of the 

Telecommunication Regularity Commission (TRC) of Sri Lanka; 

 

Name Ms. S A R Kamalanayana 

Full mailing Address Assistant Director/ Spectrum Management 

Telecommunication Regulatory Commission of Sri Lanka 

No. 276, Elvitigala Mawatha, Colombo 08, Sri Lanka. 

Phone +94 11 2683843 / +94 11 2689345    Mobile: +94 77 2620022 

Facsimile +94 11 2671444 

Email adams@trc.gov.lk 

 

The TRC, in turn, will register these beacons with the International 406 MHz  Beacon 

Registration Database (IBRD), which would enable the national beacon registration data 

to be available to SAR services throughout the world, thus providing information of great 

value for more efficient SAR services. 

 

5
th
  January, 2009 

Directorate General of Merchant Shipping 

Merchant Shipping Division 

Ministry of Ports and Aviation 

First Floor, Bristol Building 

43/89, York Street,  

Colombo 1, 

Sri Lanka.                      

 
Fax: +94-11-2435160 


